
New York University
Washington Square and University 
College of Arts and Science 
Department of Fine Arts

303 Main Building
Washington Square
New York, N.Y. 10003
Telephone: (212) 598-3471

April 13, 1977

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Dear Miss Gilpin:
It was pleasant to speak to you yesterday and to hear your 
recollections of Mrs. Kasebier. I have sent you a copy of 
my article about Mrs. Kasebier in a separate envelope* I 
will appreciate any ideas or information you can add to what 
I have written.
I look forward to hearing from you and to seeing copies of 
your letters from Mrs.Kasebier. I would appreciate your 
sending them to me at home: 336 Central Park West

New York, N. Y. 10025.
Of course I will reimburse your expenses in having the 
letters copied.
With all good wishes,

Sincerely,

Barbara L. Michaels
Lecturer, History of Photography


